
MOBILE SYMPHONY SUZUKI INSTITUTE 
Summer 2025 – Fairhope - Registration Form

Name: ____________________________________________________________ Age: __________ 

Instrument: _______________________ How many years have you played if any? ______________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________City: _____________State: _____ Zip: ________ 

Cell/Home Phone: ____________________________E-mail: _________________________________ 

Parent/GuardianWork Information (name of company): _____________________________________ 

Do you study privately?    Yes        No         Name of teacher(s): _________________________________ 

School: ________________________________________________ Grade: __________________

MSO SUZUKI group classes meet Mon & Wed @ 10:15 AM for 50-minutes 2 weeks in June and July.

Suzuki Violin group (beginners, K-2nd) June 16, 18, 23, 25    Yes _____

Suzuki Violin group (beginners, K-2nd) July 14, 16, 21, 23    Yes ____

Fairhope Unitarian Fellowship 1150 Fairhope Ave, Fairhope, AL 

MINIMUM ENROLLMENT FOR ANY SESSION: FOUR STUDENTS 

PRIVATE LESSONS ARE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED

Tuition for the Suzuki Institute is $85 per month, and $160 for both. 
Please complete your registration before attending the first class.

Check enclosed $85 made payable to Mobile Symphony or sign up for both sessions for $160 

_____ Please charge my credit card $85 or  _____sign up for both sessions for $160

Credit Card Information: _____ Visa _____ Mastercard _____ AMEX _____ Discover 

Credit Card #__________________________________________ Expiration Date_________ 

Signature_____________________________________________________________

Mail, fax or email your completed form to: 
Mobile Symphony P.O. Box 3127 Mobile, Al 36652-3127

Fax number: (251) 432-6618       email: daniela@mobilesymphony.org



MOBILE SYMPHONY SUZUKI INSTITUTE 
SUMMER 2025
FAIRHOPE UNITARIAN FELLOWSHIP

The Mobile Symphony Suzuki Institute is based on the teaching philosophy of 
Japanese violinist Shinichi Suzuki. Dr. Suzuki based his approach on the belief 

that “Musical ability is not an inborn talent but an ability which can be developed.” 
He began to apply the basic principles of language acquisition to the learning of 

music, and called his method the mother-tongue approach. As when a child learns 
to talk, parents are involved in the musical learning of their child. Listening to 

music every day is important, and constant repetition is essential in learning to 
play an instrument. Children grades K-2nd are accepted for violin only.

Parents or guardians must be present and engaged at all times.

PRIVATE LESSONS ARE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED.

When: June and/or July 2025
Dates and Times: Mondays & Wednesdays @ 10:15 AM
Location: Fairhope Unitarian Fellowship
MSO Suzuki faculty: Daniela Pardo
Age/Grade: K-2nd
Materials needed: Instrument and Suzuki Book 1

Registration Fee: $85 (June or July) or $160 for both (June and July) 
Minimum Enrollment: 4 students
Maximum Enrollment: 8 students

“If children hear fine music from the day of their birth and learn to play it, they develop 
sensitivity, discipline and endurance. They get a beautiful heart.” -Shinichi Suzuki

For more information and to register, please contact Daniela Pardo at 251-432-2010
or daniela@mobilesymphony.org

MOBILESYMPHONY.ORG
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